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From: 52Leonie Bell 
Sent: Monday, 5 July 2021 12:19 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Proposed Extension of Emergency Powers

Dear Member  
I am writing to you to express my strong opposition to the proposed extension of emergency powers in 
Queensland. 
As a concerned citizen, I am not prepared to have imposed restrictions on travel, business, my ability to 
attend church, school or sport. I am also not prepared to allow the state to mandate the wearing of masks, 
which contradicts the Nuremberg Code, Article 6, Section 3.  
I also object strongly to social distancing rules and limits on numbers who gather at one time and border 
closures. 
Thank you in advance for supporting my request as a loyal constituent. 
Leonie Bell  
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